
Information Item 
 

Date: November 20, 2018 

To: The City Manager 

From: 
Damon Dequenne, Assistant City Manager 

Toneq’ McCullough, Director of Transportation 

Subject: 
 

Presentation - Dockless Bicycle and Scooter Share Programs 
 

Strategic Focus Area: Quality Transportation  

Strategic Objective: Improve Integrated Road Network 

Strategic Plan Action Item: No 

Key Work Item: No 

 

The Department of Transportation staff presented information on dockless bicycle and scooter 

share programs to the Public Works Committee at the September 2018 meeting.  Staff was asked 

to bring additional information on potential policy changes to consider on the management of 

these programs. One dockless company has had a presence in Winston-Salem since August 

2018.  Staff will share information on observations and information on policies adopted by other 

municipalities where these dockless system are available.   

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


